Agenda Item 5

CABINET

23 JANUARY 2014

REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF HEALTHIER AND SAFER SCRUTINY RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET

That:

The Healthier and Safer Scrutiny Committee discussed violence and domestic violence at its last meeting, following that discussion the committee would like to ask the Cabinet to liaise directly with the relevant County Council portfolio holder in order to understand what services are currently available to tackle alcohol misuse in Tamworth and what services are currently being commissioned. This will support and enhance the recent request made by Borough Council officers to the County Council following the committee meeting.

This page is intentionally left blank